
 

           
           
           
           
           
           
           
           
          
 
  
10th January 2025  
  
Dear Parents/Carers  
   
You will be aware that Mrs Moran is soon going to be having some time away 
from school to have her baby. We have been working hard to find a 
replacement teacher for Fletcher class and are pleased to announce that Miss 
Sawyer will be joining us on Monday 20th January.   
  
Currently Mrs Moran’s last day will be Friday 24th January. We know you will 
join us in wishing her the best of luck for her maternity leave and we all look 
forward to hearing about the safe arrival of her baby.   
  
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school.  
   
Yours sincerely  
  

  
  
Mrs H Gordon  
Headteacher  
 
 


